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From: Ann Plautz
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Monday, January 30, 2023 6:03:43 AM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed.


Bike lanes provide safe spaces for people who can’t afford vehicles to commute to work while
also providing essential recreational opportunities. But more importantly, reducing the number
of lanes on Truman Rd will slow traffic and create safer driving conditions. 


Please preserve and continue to complete the safe streets designed for Truman Rd.


Regards, 
Ann Plautz 
5001 NE Davidson Rd
Kansas City, MO 64118



mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=usere4a4a947

mailto:Public.Testimony@kcmo.org



